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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

2006 Officers: 
 

President: 

 Irene Gardner 

   

Vice President: 

 Doreen Thornton 

   

Night Secretary: 

 Joy Wegand 

   

Day Secretary: 

 Sandra Wilson 

   

Treasurer: 

 Robin Banks 

   

 

 

Please submit information 
for the December   
Newsletter by November 
26, 2006 to Marla Tatum 
at  sewbug2004@yahoo.com 

 

 

Website: 

www.quiltsites.com 

 

 

 

A quilt sewn together 

with utmost care 

quilted with love is a 

treasure to share. 

 

 

 

 

A Message from the President:A Message from the President:A Message from the President:A Message from the President:    
    
A chilly Howdy to y’all! 

We had a great month in October!  The first thing I want to do is thank 

Carolyn Chapman, Mary Graham and Ann Groves for their help at the Clinton 

Farms Pioneer Days. We started out with a very cold damp morning, 

brrr!  The Sun finally broke through to warm us and we had a great time 

together. Our visitors enjoyed watching us quilt and were very impressed with 

our quilts hanging on the line for all to see. It truly was a colorful, sight! I also 

want to thank those members who contributed quilts and other items to 

display in our space. I couldn't have done this event without the help of these 

wonderful members...thank you ladies! 

  

And a great big hug and thank you to our auctioneer Kathy Eck and her 

committee for presenting a very successful Rauction! We raised over $900 

with this auction/raffle! 

  

Listen up and take note! Big changes are in place. We are moving our 

meeting location!  

Starting with our Nov.4th Quilt til you Wilt Day we will meet at Union Grove 

Church. The new location is at the intersection of Ben Hill Rd and Union 

Grove Rd. in Lithia Springs. Call Ann Groves or Jessie Quick for directions.  

  

One more important message: Executive Board meeting at 5:30pm Nov. 

16th. This is our November night meeting. We need to discuss our budget for 

2007. Committee heads need to present their budget needs for the coming 

year. If you cannot attend, please call me with your budget amounts. All 

members invited to attend...we need  

everyone's input for this important meeting. 

  

Your President, 

Irene Gardner 

 
 

Cherokee Rose will be moving their meeting location to Union 
Grove Baptist Church, Ben Hill Road, Lithia Springs (2 miles 
from current site)  Starting November Meetings!! 

The driving directions are from the intersection of Bankhead Hwy. and 

Sweetwater Rd.  Turn west on Bankhead and go for .8 mile and turn right on 

Harper Rd.  Cross the railroad and turn left at dead end on Ben Hill Rd.  Go .2 

mile and turn right on Union Grove.  There is a brick sign for the Union Grove 

Baptist Church at corner.  The church is straight ahead after you turn. 
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Standing Committees: 
 

Program: 

 Barbara Stevens 

 Patti Howell 

 Phyllis Smith 

 

Membership: 

 Denise Allee 

 Caryl Knox 

 Cindi Schroeder  

  

Newsletter: 

 Marla Tatum 

 

Publicity: 

 Robin Meyer 

  

Telephone – Day: 

 Myra Wade 

 

Telephone – Night: 

 Mary Graham 

 

Hospitality – Day: 

 Barbara Stevens 

 Donna Blake 

 

Hospitality – Night: 

 Debbie Hirschman  

 

Ways and Means:  

 Dina Greer 

 

Historian: 

 Patti Howell 

 

Librarian: 

 Kimberly Laderoute 

 Donna Walker 

 Pat Oliver 

 Robin Meyer 

 Janie Hitchcock 

 Gary Hitchcock 

 Myra Wade 

 

Sunshine: 

 Louise Moore 

 

November 9, 2006 – Day Meeting 
Gillian Clark – Quilter from England Lecture & Trunk Show 
“My Quilts and How I Made Them” 
Day Hospitality – Taking Guest Speaker out to lunch. 
 

November 16, 2006 – Night Meeting  
Debby Kratovil's lecture "Tessellations: Interlocking Designs for 

the Rest of Us" 

Thank the Bank – Wall hanging projects due 

 

December 7, 2006 – Christmas Party   6:00 pm. 
Contact Phyl Schiwal to let her know your preference for 

exchanging gifts for donating a toy to the local fire department.  

For food info contact Carolyn Chapman. 

Thanks from Ways and Means 

First I want to thank you all for your wonderful support of our various 

moneymaking activities over the past year. You have bought fabric, books, 

patterns, notions and various raffle tickets and boosted our Guild treasury. 

And then on October 26, the Grandma of all our fundraisers, THE 

RAUCTION, was a resounding success. I’d like to take the opportunity to 

express my gratitude for all the helping hands that made it such a hit. There 

were so many people involved that it would be impossible to recognize them 

all. But just to name a few, special kudos to our auctioneer, Kathy Eck, who 

really could make herself a career at the Punchline Comedy Club. Also to 

Martha, Irene, Kathy, Phyll, and Mary, who worked so diligently at sorting 

things out beforehand. Then to the ones who hauled stuff in on the day of the 

Rauction. Then to all who finalized putting it all together. Then a GREAT BIG 

THANK-YOU to all who opened their purses and checkbooks and bought, 

and bought, and bought! But let us not forget to thank the many donors, who 

cleaned their sewing rooms, garages, basements and bunkers, and maybe 

even the trunks of their cars, to donate the mountains of items that brought in 

all that cash. Without their generosity there could have been no Rauction. 

Thanks also to Pat Oliver and Kimberly Laderoute, who served as “runners” 

to deliver goods to the bidders who won items at the auction. And a very 

special thanks to Maetha, of Tiny Stitches, who donated so much fine-quality 

merchandise. I hope everyone will write her a note of thanks. And last, but not 

least, to our Treasurer, Robin Banks, who kept track of all the bidding and 

winning and who owed what and then totaling up at the end. To you all, I am 

forever grateful. 

--Dina Greer, Ways and Means Chair 
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Denise Allee, Dorene Bickford, Albertatha Brown, Dina Greer, Joyce  

Hill, Debbie Hirshman, Patti Howell, Diane Johnson, Ann marie Mangasi, 

Rachel Phaneuf, Jessie Quick, Karen Smith, Yvonne Smith,  Barbara 

Stevens, Sandra Wilson. 

 
NOTE:  The Golden Scissor charm is awarded for a completed quilt with a 
minimum measurement of 220” around the perimeter of the quilt.   

 
2007 Membership 
  
The new 2007 membership form will be available at the November 
meetings and the website.  Dues will remain at $15.00. Everyone will 

need to turn in the new form. 
There will be free packets of 12 envelopes each, available at the 
membership table for you to pickup and self-address and 
stamp. Optional: Add $5.00 to your dues. This will cover the cost of 
Envelopes, Address Labels and Postage for the year. No work for you! 
 
Patti needs some help in finishing the Historian for this year.  She needs 
pictures or information for the following meetings: 
  
April nite;  Ellen's presentation of trunk show 
May Day   Ugli quilts working 
     Nite     Linda Patton  trunk show  
June day   Linda's X block 
   Nite        Quilt Camp  
August Nite  Christmas in August presented by Tiny Stitches 
  
I either forgot my camera or was not present for these dates.  If anyone has 
pictures, I would appreciate a copy for the book.   
 
Moving Day!  
We need a few helpers to unload (and reload)our library cabinet so we can 
move it to Union Grove Church some time before our first November meeting. 
Dina Greer has kindly volunteered to use her daughter’s large van to transport 
the cabinet and our "stuff". We may also need to borrow a hand truck, anyone 
have one? Please call Irene Gardner if you can help out. 
 

2007 Cherokee Rose Officers: 

President – Caryl Knox 
Vice President (Day Chairman) – Phyl Schwial 
Treasurer – Irene Gardner 
Day Secretary – Sandra Wilson 
Night Secretary – Joy Wegand 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
   
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ad Hoc Committees: 
 

Show and Tell & 

Golden Scissors: 

 Linda Johnston  

 

Photographers: 

 Rebekah Bobell 

 Ann Groves 

  

Webmistress: 

 Sheila Miller 

 

Beekeeper: 

 Kathy Eck 

 

Community Service: 

 Joy Wegand 

 Myra Wade 

 Cathy Russo 

 

Quilt till You Wilt: 

 Joy Wegand 

 Irene Gardner 

 Ann Groves 

 

Thank the Bank: 

 Jennie Hollis 

 Dina Greer 

 

Challenge Quilt:  

Robin Meyer 

Phyl Schiwal 

 

Clinton Farms: 

 Dina Greer 

 

Christmas Party: 

 Phyl Schiwal 

 

New Member:   

Royce Kunz 
9055 Green Valley Ct 
Douglasville GA 30134 
Home: 770-949-0754 
Cell: 770-845-2286 
lady-
liberty13@hotmail.com 
Birthday: April 13 
 

GOLDEN SCISSORS: November Recipients 
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Caring thoughts to:  (loss of Father) 
Rebekah Bobell 
Kimberly Laderoute 
 

Have a thankful and healthy Thanksgiving all. 
 

 

November Fat Quarter Lottery 

 is Mix it Up (Anything Goes) 
100% Cotton Fabric is the same for both Day 
and Night Meetings.  Each fat quarter you 
bring equals one lottery ticket 
October Winners: 

Day – Ellen Monroe Night – Irene Gardner 

 
New Members:  
 
Brenda Greene 
3318 Hwy 5 #406 
Douglasville GA 30135 
Home: 770-947-5223 
Cell: 770-880-5223 
E-mail: bjhgreene@gmail.com 
Birthday: May 19 
 
Becky Davis 
73 Powder Ct 
Dallas GA 30157 
Home: 770-505-6729 
bbrentford@aol.com 
Birthday: September 14 
 
 

November Birthdays 

 

Phyl Schiwal   

Barbara Shirley  

Joyce Trew   

Myra Wade   

Joy Wegand 

Jane Wilding 
 

Sunshine News ….. 

Quilting Calendar of Events: 
    
November 4, 2006 November 4, 2006 November 4, 2006 November 4, 2006     
Quilt Till You Wilt 9am-9pm    $10.00 per person 
Bring covered dish to share.  Will be held at new 
meeting place – Union Grove Baptist Church. 
Lavender Mountain Quilt Guild from Rome is invited to 
come and share the laughter and fun. 
 
November 21, 2006November 21, 2006November 21, 2006November 21, 2006    

Church at Chapel Hill Quilting 201 Small Group Show 

and Tell @ 7PM at Church at Chapel Hill located 6 

miles south of I-20 on Chapel Hill Road tea and 

cookies will be served. 

 
New Members: 

 
Albertha Brown 
3985 Soaring Dr 
Douglasville GA 30135 
Home: 770-577-3422 
Cell: 770-842-9942 
E-mail: browdion@aol.com 
Birthday: December 7 
 
Vickie Hecht 
7201 Banks Mill Rd 
Douglasville GA 30135 
Home: 770-949-4207 
Cell: 404-786-1853 
E-mail: kvhecht@aol.com 
Birthday: April 19 
 
AnnMarie Mangiasi 
3258 W Stewarts Mill Rd 
Douglasville GA 30135 
Cell: 678-524-6502 
E-mail: annmarierafael@yahoo.com 
Birthday: May 28 
 
Rita Perez 
4224 Carrington Court 
Douglasville GA 30135 
Home: 770-947-6767 
Cell: 404-202-7564 
Birthday: March 17 

 


